
From: Mike Minnis < >  

Sent: Monday, February 10, 2025 10:44 PM 

To: Emily Bryant <ebryant@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Subject: Support for PLRZ20240003 

 

 

To the Galiano LTC 

 

Dear Ben, Lisa and Tim, 

 

I would like to support the rezoning application of Mr Palmberg.  

I believe it is our responsibility as islanders to back initiatives that will encourage the growing 

and production of local foods and beverages. Supporting local farmers and producers is essential 

from an environmental, economic, and (considering the spectre of tariffs) a political perspective. 

 

Thank you for your time 

 

Sincerely, 

Michael Minnis 

Galiano Island  

 


